BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS


www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
Latest News

The Practice uses our website and social media to inform our patients of the latest news and important updates on the Practice.  We hope you find this useful and helpful.  Why not follow us on Facebook and Instagram to get notifications of the latest news.

Patient Group
Are you interested in what is happening at Brookside Surgery? Have you any questions or suggestions about the service or ideas for improving it?
Are you wondering how the changes to the NHS and GP commissioning will affect the services you receive? Would you like to be consulted about any changes and developments in the Practice?

If the answer is yes to any of these, then you are more than welcome to come to one of our meetings. They are open to all patients registered with the practice. It is not a closed group. You do not have to be elected. Just turn up. The next meeting will be on Tuesday 30th January at 7.00pm at the surgery.
The meetings last about an hour and they are held 3 times a year.  The practice manager and a senior doctor attend to answer your questions and bring you up to date on the latest developments which affect healthcare in the area.

For further information email our practice manager, Madeleine Clark, at madeleine.clark@nhs.net or the Group Chair, Chris Tickle at ctickle@hotmail.co.uk.
New Faces and farewells

Dr Jonathan Curtis has moved on to his next post but will be back with us in August 2025 for a whole year. We have been joined by Dr Yuk Hei Wong and he will be with us until August 2024. 
New Telephone system

We will be upgrading our telephone system in the new year (exact dates to be confirmed) and this will bring extra functionality and allow us to manage your calls more efficiently.   Our telephone numbers will remain the same.

NHS App
As part of  the changes to our telephone system we will be introducing new ways to contact the surgery and to order repeat medication.  We strongly encourage all those with smartphones to download the NHS App over the coming weeks so that you may take advantage of the new system.  If you already have online access via “Patient Access” then we would recommend you change to the NHS App as this provides additional features.   For information and a step by step guide go to  www.nhs.uk/nhs-app-help-and-support 
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